New Bedford Public Schools

Paul Rodrigues Administration Building
455 County Street, Room 119

New Bedford, MA 02740

Finance Subcommittee Meeting
November 5, 2018
5:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Present: Bruce Oliveira, Joshua Amaral, Colleen Dawicki, Andrew O’Leary
The meeting commenced at 5:30 pm.
Mr. Oliveira carried out the roll call of Committee members.

The minutes from the June 4, 2018 meeting were reviewed. Voted unanimously to approve the
minutes on a motion by Mr. Oliveira and seconded by Mr. Amaral.

Mr. O’Leary presented the Financial Statements and submitted the Transfer of Funds and
Spenddown Reports for approval. Mr. Oliveira motioned to approve and Ms. Dawicki seconded
the motion.

Questions surrounding the ESL FTE added at the budget workshop for the amount of $137,997
was discussed.

Mr. O’Leary discussed the approval to transfer of funds $25,000 into the Sgt. Gannon Memorial
Playground. Voted unanimously on a motion by Mr. Amaral motioned to approve the transfer
of funds and seconded by Ms. Dawicki.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.
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